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October 29, 2020 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 12-109 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Twin Ridge Franchise Expansion for Beede Waste Oil Superfund Site 
Motion to Modify Order No. 25,393 

 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary filing requirements, attached please find a motion 
to modify Commission Order No. 25,393.  This request is to add one additional lot to the 
previously approved franchise expansion.  Because the original documents are integral to 
adding one more lot, the Company is filing this as a request in the original 2012 docket.  If, 
procedurally, the Commission prefers to open a new docket, then please let me know and I 
will file a motion requesting that the Commission take administrative notice of the 
documents filed in DW 12-109.  
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
cc: Docket Related Electronic Service List 


